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Dear Pupils, 
 
Mr Jonathan Gullis, our local MP, has asked if we would like to participate in his 2023 Christmas Card 
Competition. He is asking all local schools to take part. 
 
Mr Gullis is asking you to design a festive Christmas card front cover. He is looking for designs that 
capture the spirit of Christmas, or simply the fun of the winter holiday season.  
 
We, at St. John’s, could possibly think about a design that captures the true meaning of Christmas - the 
birth of Christ. 
 
All designs should be bright and colourful and must be on A4 paper – portrait or landscape, with your 
child’s name, class and age written on the back and returned to school by Wednesday 6th December. 
 
There will be a public vote to choose the winner and MP Jonathan Gullis will award a special prize to the 
overall winner at their school. 
 
I look forward to seeing your creative flare! 
 
Good luck and enjoy! 
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